
July 2019

188 Inverness Drive West #150 
Englewood, CO  80112

During normal business hours call: 
303-792-9509

After Hours Water Emergencies call: 
303-426-3167

Visit our website to stay informed: 
CottonwoodWater.org

 Follow us on Facebook

Have a 
safe & 

Happy 4th!

Cottonwood Board 

Meeting

Thursday, July 18, 2019

6:30 PM

8334 Sandreed Circle

Go paperless with E-Statements!

For the past few months, the Cottonwood Water District has been sending e-statements along with a paper billing 

statement mailed to your home.  We are encouraging customers to join us in saving paper by electing to only 

receive an E-statement.  If you only need an emailed monthly statement and do not need a paper statement mailed 

to your home, please notify us by email (info@cottonwoodwater.org) or phone (303-792-9509). 

The District also offers customers another opportunity to save paper and postage by signing up for automatic 

monthly ACH bill payments.  Visit our website at https://www.cottonwoodwater.org/ach-form/.  Signing up is easy, 

just fill in the form, upload a copy of a voided check and hit ‘send’.  Your secure email will be processed for the 

next bank withdrawal. If you elect automatic payments, your statement will indicate the amount that will be 

withdrawn and the District will draft your bank account on the 25th of each month.  You never have late 

payment charges from forgetting to make your payment or issues with payments lost in the mail.

Water Conservation Workshop
Colorado is a dry climate with limited water supplies.  Cottonwood Water encourages water conservation through rebates 

on water conserving appliances (https://www.cottonwoodwater.org/rebates/), participation in the Garden in a Box program, 

tiered water rates, and recommended 3 day a week watering programs.

To provide additional information on water conservation, the District is scheduling a workshop for Saturday, July 20th at 

10:00am at the District meeting house located at 8334 Sandreed Circle.  This workshop will provide information on water 

conservation.  The workshop is free, however, we need participants to make reservations for the event.  Please

RSVP to kelly@mulhernmre.com or call the District office at 303-792-9509. Saving water saves money!

Saturday, August 10, 2019
9am - 3pm

Shea Stadium
3270 Redstone Park Cir.
Highlands Ranch, CO

Saturday, September 21, 2019
9am - 3pm

Castle Rock Water
175 Kellogg Ct.
Castle Rock, CO

Douglas County Household Chemical Roundups

For years, Cottonwood Water has partnered with the Tri-County Health Department serving Adams, Arapahoe 
and Douglas Counties, in sponsoring the Household Chemical Roundups.  These Roundups help dispose of 
chemical waste properly, prevent pollution and protect the people handling our garbage.  When household 

chemicals are not used up, they must be disposed of properly or it can harm to sanitation workers, create problems 
in sewage treatment plants and landfills or affect water and air quality.  There are 2 locations coming up in 

August and September listed below.  Please bring $25 per vehicle & proof of residency to the drop off site.  For a 
list of acceptable items please visit www.tchd.org/hcroundup or call 303-846-6249.
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